
Brad Saucier - Re: 13 Fox Street 

Thanks that was me.

Mike White
Island Carpentry 
Zero Energy Homes
Georgetown, Maine 
207-371-2030
www.island-carpentry.com

From: Lannie Dobson <LDobson@portlandmaine.gov>
To: islandcarpentry@yahoo.com 
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2013 3:42 PM
Subject: Re: 13 Fox Street

Mike, Someone came to the counter this afternoon requesting to see Deb in regards to the demo sign off for 13 Fox 
Street. I spoke with Deb and she made the following comments. See Below;

>>> Deb Andrews 4/11/2013 3:32 PM >>>
Lannie:

I have reviewed the Assessor's photo of the residential structure at 13 Fox Street and am signing off on its 
demolition.  Please forward this decision to the applicant.

Deb Andrews
Historic Preservation Program Manager

>>> Mike White <islandcarpentry@yahoo.com> 4/3/2013 6:30 AM >>>

Mike White
Island Carpentry 
Zero Energy Homes
Georgetown, Maine 
207-371-2030
www.island-carpentry.com

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees 
about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please 
be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.   

From: Mike White <islandcarpentry@yahoo.com>
To: Lannie Dobson <LDobson@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 4/11/2013 9:17 PM
Subject: Re: 13 Fox Street
CC: Brad Saucier <BJS@portlandmaine.gov>, "tobyrzepka@gmail.com" <tobyrzepka...
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